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Mr, Fred itz

Legislative Counsel } T ‘ &
Central Intelligence Agency .(Lﬁ ng;igoﬁgn

Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Fred:

I have recently been contacted by one of my constituents,
| |regarding UFO materials held by the
cntra ntelligence Agency. :

| |indicated to me that he has written to the
CIA before and not received a reply. I would appreciate receiving
a report on the nature of the information on UFO's held by the
CIA; your policy on the release of this information to private
citizens or groups of interested laymen; and the statutory basis
for this policy.

Thank you very much for your assistance.

Sincerely,

g
/U
Bill Gradison

Representative in Congress
BG/ac -
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